
 FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

JULY 10, 2016 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, July 9, 2016 
8:15 AM Unity Among Christians 
5:00 PM Ken Murski 
Sunday, July 10, 2016 
7:30 AM Nancy Cocuzza, Ann Muccio 
9:00 AM Cait & Bernard Daly, William Norwick 
11:00 AM Wallace Huss, Michele Kouzis 
Monday, July 11, 2016  
8:15 AM Marie Connelly 
Tuesday, July 12, 2016  
8:15 AM Mary & Gertrude Connelly 
Wednesday, July 13, 2016 
8:15 AM William Norwick 

 Thursday, July 14, 2016  
8:15 AM Sean Smith (Spec. Int.) 
Friday, July 15, 2016 

 8:15 AM Jose Fuiza 
Saturday, July 16, 2016 
8:15 AM Our Parishioners 
5:00 PM Yvonne Verillo, Richard McDonough 
Sunday, July 17, 2016 
7:30 AM Protection of babies in the Womb, Robert Moris 
9:00 AM Sylvia Iulo, Christian Rivera 
11:00 AM Susan Zukorski, Kenneth Murski 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR juLY 16ND & juLY 17RD, 2016 

5:00 PM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
7:30 AM     Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
9:00 AM     Msgr. John J. Carroll 
11:00 AM   Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, July 16, 2016 
5:00 PM Marilyn Koziol, Debbie Goulian 
Sunday,   July 17, 2016 
7:30 AM     Peggy Tana 
9:00 AM     Robert & Anne Marie Kelly 
11:00 AM   Molly Gregoire, Maryann Hobbie 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, July 16, 2016 
5:00 PM  Debbie Boniface, Kathy Decker, Lawrence & Anne 
 Dowling, Anne Garcia, Patrice Leavenworth 
Sunday, July 17, 2016 
7:30 AM    Laurie Moris 
9:00 AM    Brian & Grace Davin, Joann Richardi, Charles 
 Groeschke, Julie Puccia, Cherylan Zarpaylic 
11:00 AM  Maryann Hobbie, Mary Jane Hojell, Linda McMurray, 
 Bill & Ellen Sharkey, Pam Smith 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Sunday, July 17, 2016 
9:00AM  Katy Schrope 
Teenagers or adults are needed for Children's Liturgy at 9am 
Mass. Email Katy Shrope at katyvet@optonline.net. 

 

 MEMORIALS – For July 10
th

 to July 16
th 

The Sanctuary Lamp in the Chapel will burn in loving 
memory of Joseph Giresi, brother of George. 
 

For those who have been called home to Christ we pray 
especially for Jose Armendaiz, father of Angelica Nasra, who 
died recently and Dennis Zwiebel. 
 

RECTORY- PARISH HOUSE “FACE LIFT” 
Beginning Monday, July 11, we will break down the office 
cubical desks, paint, and replace the water damaged carpet.  
The office will remain open from 8:30 to 4pm however, access 
is somewhat limited.  If you need something please call 973-
838-6838 and hit “0”, we would be happy to answer questions 
and even do Mass cards over the phone and leave in the entry 
for you to pick up at any time.  Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
STEWARDSHIP: A WAY OF LIFE 

TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 
 

Last Week:   $12,275.00 Last Year:  $12,484.00 
 
Attendance:   491  

 

Pastor’s Gratitude:  “I am grateful to the Staff for attending our 
annual planning meeting last Thursday and thanks to all the 
Ministries for getting their dates in ahead of the meeting.” 
 

Parishioner’s response:  “A young parishioner put two 
envelopes in the collection, one with $2.50 and the other with 
$9.00.  On the latter envelope she wrote, ‘This money is from a 
lemonade stand’.  Thank you Chloe and keep that lemonade 
flowing.” 

 

MSGR. CARROLL VACATION 
Msgr. Carroll has two priests visiting this week from Columbus, 
OH and Boston, MA.  He will be in and out but within reach. 
 

SPECIAL APPEAL 
At all the Masses this weekend there will be a second collection 
to assist Dora & Fernando Gomez & four of their children to 
attend World Youth Day in Krakow, Poland. 

 
SUMMER CHOIR 

Any singer who is entering 9
th

 grade, and others who are in high 
school or college, are welcome to join our summer choir, which 
sings at the 11:00 Mass on Sundays.  If you play an instrument, 
chances are good you can carry a tune, and are welcome to 
join us.  We gather at 10:15 on Sunday morning to 
rehearse.  There are no evening rehearsals during the week for 
the summer choir.  There is a lot of talent in this parish, and 
there is no reason why we should not have a choir of 20 or 
more singers every Sunday during the summer 
months.  Perhaps you’ll enjoy it so much that you’ll decide to 
join the senior choir once the school year begins in 
September.  Please speak to Michael Pierce after Mass for 
details.  

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
If you have not registered your child or children for Religious 
Education/CCD for the September 2016 school year, you need 
to do so IMMEDIATELY.  Please see website for registration 
forms and fees or call the Rel. Ed. office.   

CATECHISTS NEEDED- A REWARDING MINISTRY! 
Grades 6-8 meet Sunday evenings (two times a month), from 
6:30-8:30; Grades 1-5 meet weekly on Mondays - 4:30-5:45.  
WANT TO HELP OR HAVE QUESTIONS? - Contact Mary 
dre@olmchurch.org  
 

CORNERSTONE FAMILY PROGRAMS` 
Empowering Women for Over 200 Years 

At Cornerstone, we are committed to ensuring all women who 
have separated from the military have the resources they need 
to live happy, healthy and productive lives when they come 
home.  If you are a female veteran, connect with us by calling: 
973-538-5260 X117.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Gaetano Caccavale Michael Fitzpatrick, Sr.
 Jim Galbraith Joseph Hammond
 Nicholas Hayward Bill Hockkeppel 
 Robert Kaps Danielle Kneringer 
 Thomas Link Elvin Lister 
 Joseph Maher Rosemarie Marsden 
 Dave Marsden Terrence Roche 
 Olive Seward Sean Smith  
 Peggy Spreen Maribel Tehrani
 Terry Wickham 
 

mailto:katyvet@optonline.net
mailto:dre@olmchurch.org


 
 

“A GOD EXPERIENCE” 
In today’s gospel we hear Jesus reply to the question, “What 
must I do to inherit eternal life?”  Jesus instructs us by referring 
to the greatest commandment.  “Love the Lord with all your 
heart, all your being, all your strength, all your mind and love 
your neighbor as yourself.”  Jesus then tells us the famous 
parable of the “Good Samaritan”, where a Priest and a Levite 
fail to help the victim, and the hated Samaritan becomes the 
hero.  Jesus then tells the Scholar, who originally asked, “Who 
is my neighbor?” to answer this question himself.  The scholar 
is forced to admit, “Those who treated the victim with mercy.”  
Jesus then commands “Go and do likewise”.  In this Holy Year 
of Mercy we should heed Jesus’ words because Mercy is the 
virtue and attribute that makes us most like God.  When we 
practice Mercy we are automatically involving kindness, 
forgiveness, charity, understanding, courage etc.  You should 
jump at every chance and opportunity the good Lord gives you 
to show mercy.  It is God’s way of inviting you into a “God 
Experience.”  Do you know someone who would like to 
become Catholic or complete their Sacraments of Initiation?  
For more information call Msgr. Carroll, 973-838-6838 x100 or 
Carol Mangani at 973-283-2218. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC CRUISES 
Sail away on a 7-night West. Caribbean Cruise with Fr. John 
Boyhan, Nov. 13 to Nov. 20 on Holland America’s Nieuw 
Amsterdam.  Prices begin at $1767 for two passengers 
including taxes & fees.  For more info contact Doug or Eileen at 
860-399-1785 or Doug@CatholicCruisesand Tours.com 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Deuteronomy 30:10-14 
Moses petitions the people to follow the commandments God 
has set before them. He reminds them that the laws are not in 
the sky or far away at sea, but are accessible to them and 
meant to be followed if they wish to prosper. 
 

Second Reading: Colossians 1:15-20 
Paul discusses the divine nature of Jesus, and explains that 
Jesus was created before anything else.  Everything else was 
"created through him, and for him." 
 

Gospel: Luke 10:25-37 
While discussing everlasting life, a lawyer mentions loving one's 
neighbor as oneself. The lawyer then asks Jesus, "Who is my 
neighbor?" Jesus tells him about a man beaten by robbers, who 
was ignored by both a priest and a Levite before a Samaritan 
stopped and offered him aid. Jesus asks the lawyer who was 
neighbor to the injured man. The lawyer says "the one who 
treated him with compassion."  Jesus encourages him to go and 
do the same. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 SENIORS CELEBRATION PICNIC 

The OLM Ladies Guild will host the residents of St. Joseph’s 
Home for the Elderly and local seniors at the annual picnic 
on Thursday, August 11, 2016.  We are in need of small gifts 
that are suitable for seniors.  Suggested items: small photo 
books, small frames, books, large print puzzle books, knee 
highs, writing paper, thank-you notes, note pads, note cards, 
socks for men, handkerchiefs,  NEW beanie babies, powder, 
body spray, lotion.  Your donations of NEW & UNWRAPPED 
items can be placed in the receptacles in the narthex marked 
“SENIORS CELEBRATION PICNIC” by July 31.  Confirmation 
candidates can earn service hours by volunteering. Adult 
volunteers also needed.  If you can volunteer please contact 
Marilyn Koziol at 973-492-8135 or marjon2@optonline.net 

 
BOOK SALE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

General Volunteer Mtg., Thurs., Aug. 3
rd

, 10am to 12noon, Kiel 
Ave. Firehouse.  Make new friends, TEENS – gain community 
service credits, help your library and community, light 
refreshments served.  More info friends.cll@kinnelonlibrary.org 
or kinnelonlibrary.org/friends or 973-838-1321, Ext 4 
 

WORLD APOSTOLATE OF FATIMA 
Please join us at Our Lady's Blue Army Shrine, 674 Mountain 
View Road, Washington, NJ on Wed. July 13

th
.  Celebrate the 

Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima. 10:30 Confessions; 12:00 
Outdoor Rosary Procession; 12:30 pm Speaker: Rev. Andrew 
Apostoli C.F.R.; 1:00 Holy Mass Celebrant: Most Rev. Joseph 
Perry; 3:00 Divine Mercy Chaplet. Visit the Angel Tabernacle 
carved according to the description of the Angel of Portugal by 
the Fatima seers. www.bluearmy.com 908-689-1700 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS  

 
CONFIRMATION PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

Registration for the 2016/2017 Confirmation program for 
all current 8th and 9th graders was due back to the 
Confirmation Office last week.  If you have not yet returned 
your registration form, please do so as soon as possible.   
 

CATECHISTS NEEDED: 
The confirmation program is in need of Catechists for the 
2016/2017 school year.   You do not need to have a teen 
in the program to be a catechist.  You just need a love for 
kids and a willingness to share your faith experience.  We 
will provide all the materials and training.  Prayerfully 
consider taking on this very important role in our OLM 
teens' faith journey.  You will be surprised at what you 
learn at the same time you that are teaching!   It's a 
wonderful experience!  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Youth Ministry-youthministry@olmchurch.org 

Confirmation-youth@olmchurch.org 
 

Join the OLM Ladies Guild!  
 

We are now planning our annual SENIORS 
CELEBRATION PICNIC which is scheduled for 
Thursday, Aug. 11

TH
. This is an opportunity for 

community service hours see information below. 
 

Thanks to all who purchased raffle tickets! 
 

NEXT DRAWING IS JULY 30
TH 

AFTER 5PM MASS! 
 

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

 

News: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the 
Knights.  If you have any questions, please contact Dave 
Puccia or Mike D’Amelio or talk to any current member of the 
Knights. 
 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 

Calendar: 
7/13: Officers at 7:45pm, Business Mtg. at 8pm - Ryan Rm. 
7/22: Yankee game 
7/27:  Family BBQ – School grounds 
8/10: Officers at 7:15pm, Business Mtg. at 8pm - Ryan Rm. 
8/24: Social meeting 8pm – Ryan Room 
 

mailto:marjon2@optonline.net
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mailto:youth@olmchurch.org


 

 

 

              

   

  He's the original superhero.  

   He can defeat entire armies  

   and slay lions. 

   But there's a catch to his 

   Superpower. 

   He must follow the rules. 

   And that's where the trouble 

   begins… 

 

 

As Samson battles the Philistines - and his own personal calling – he soon falls 
prey to temptation, losing his strength and sight. But has he lost hope? 

 

Experience this Bible story in jaw-dropping scale as it's brought to life by a world-
class cast, spectacular special effects and live animals - on stage and in the 

aisles. It's an unforgettable, uplifting thrill ride that literally brings the house down! 
 

October 5, 2016 
 

 
 

$123 per person 
 

(Includes: Round trip bus fare to Lancaster, PA, Show &  
Smorgasbord lunch at the famous Shady Maple Restaurant) 

 

only 45 seats available – first come, first serve! 

 

call today to reserve your seat! 

 

Carol Mangani – 973-283-2218 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


